



Lesmahagow
Community Football
Club

Committee Meeting
08/12/2021
7.30pm - Bertrams

Present:	
John Goulding	Chairperson
Yvonne Twaddle	
Judith Goulding	
Jim Lorimer	
Ian Twaddle	
Gillian Quigley	
James Cranstoun	
Alyson Kirkland	
Apologies:	
Laura Forrest	
Lynn Ross	

<p>1.</p> <p>Welcome John welcomed everyone to the meeting and noted apologies. He welcomed Alyson to the committee who has joined as a 2014 rep.</p> <p>2.</p> <p>Previous Minute Ian adopted the minutes of the meeting held on 10/11/2021 and Judith seconded them.</p> <p>3.</p> <p>Treasurers Report No update provided.</p> <p>4.</p> <p>Rollo's John discussed the prospect of the club making a donation to Rollo's Cash for Kids Christmas appeal, due to the support they provide to the club. A suggestion of £100 was proposed by Ian and seconded by Judith.</p> <p>5.</p> <p>Match Strips 2010s – design and sponsor agreed – awaiting sizes. 2013s – sponsor agreed – sizes to be collated in new year for start of new season in March. Supplier has still to be decided.</p> <p>6.</p> <p>Team Updates 2007s – nothing to update. 2010s – will commence 11 a side matches from next year.</p>	<p>John to contact VSN and Joma as potential suppliers and query tiimescales for delivery</p>
---	---



Lesmahagow
Community Football
Club

Committee Meeting
08/12/2021
7.30pm - Bertrams

	<p>2011s – looking to move to CLYFA league which allows one team to be registered. Current issues with having enough 2011s to field two teams despite having healthy numbers attending training.</p> <p>2012s – plan to have 2 teams going forward from next year.</p> <p>2013s – will commence 7 a side from next year.</p> <p>2014s – not enough coaches at present to accommodate fun 4s at Ravenscraig. Efforts underway to recruit more coaches.</p> <p>2015s – nothing to update.</p> <p>7. Fees A 'tidy up' of teams will require to take place in the new year as there are both children registered on Team Feepay who no longer attend, and children who attend who are not registered on the system. This lead to a discussion around drop off/collection procedures for players due to potential for training to be cancelled due to adverse weather.</p> <p>8. Asset Transfer Update On line survey has been completed – no feedback as yet. Consultancy agency currently contacting local interested parties re proposed plans for Bankhead.</p> <p>9. Coaches /Committee Night Out Possible dates for night out 19th or 26th February.</p> <p>AOB VASLAN Grant – discussion around grant available to support men's mental health and how the club could support same. Recognition that this may be more appropriate for Lesmahagow Juniors or Lesmahagow Development Trust to consider.</p> <p>Microphone/PA System – recognition made that a microphone/PA system is required for future events.</p> <p>Date of next meeting – 12/01/2021, 7.30pm, Bertrams</p>	<p>2014s - Discussion to take place re registration of fun 5s for next season at Ravenscraig.</p> <p>Yvonne to put post on Facebook re expectations of parents/carers when players are being dropped off at training.</p> <p>Alyson to confirm availability for Bertrams on suggested dates.</p> <p>John to discuss options with LDT and Lesmahagow Juniors.</p> <p>John to look at available systems.</p>
--	--	--



Lesmahagow
Community Football
Club

Committee Meeting
08/12/2021
7.30pm - Bertrams